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Site Council 1/8/19 

 

 

Members: 

Steven Fuller-Principal 

Jean Hall- Grandparent 

Michelle Daw- Teacher 

Melisa Smock-Classified 

New Business:  

Site Council discussed the mural. The mural is being done in stages.  We are currently on 

the second stage. Jean Hall will be talking with a few artists to see about completing the 

mural.   

The Learning Night will be on February 27th.  The caterpillar bus is not available. Melisa will 

be looking into Science Works. The eighth grade class is trying to raise money for their 

eighth grade trip and will be providing dinner that night to help fundraise for their trip. We 

will serve dinner from 5 pm-6 pm. We will start classroom rotations at 5:30 pm and go 

through 6:15pm. We will then start the Science Works presentation at 6:15 pm. Applegate 

office will be sending out flyers for this at the end of January.  

The felting class for middle school was a great success. Students were engaged and happy 

to be participating. They made owls.  K-3 will be doing their felting class in the next several 

weeks.  

Site council is still discussing what to do for music. Mr. Fuller will be talking with the strings 

teachers at Williams to see if they will be willing to come to Applegate to do classroom 

presentations. This may spark more interest in students and we could get strings moving at 

Applegate.  Jean Hall will also be asking Kevin Carr if he would be willing to do another 

music presentation for Applegate School.  
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Mr. Fuller is working with School Board Member Rich Halsted on applying for a solar grant 

to help reduce costs at Applegate School.  

Eighth grade graduation will be June 10th at 6pm. Site Council discussed upcoming events: 

Track and Field Day and Fun Day. Applegate staff will be communicating dates for these 

events.  


